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March 4, 1960 

Mr. Grote Reber
 
c/o Charles Penhallow
 
Hawaiian Telephone Company
 
P.O. Box 2200
 
Honolulu 5, Hawaii
 

Dear Grote: 

If all goes well, I will arrive in Honolulu 
approximately twenty-four hours before you do. I 
expect to be at the Princess Kauilani Hotel, unless 
I am ambitious enough to be up and at the,airport to 
meet you. I am scheduled to leave Honolulu the eve­
ning of the 17th. We can talk plans when we get
together. 

I am enclosing the U.S. Information Return 
to make sure it gets into your hands. 

Best wishes, 

lI~j~ 
Charles H. Schauer 
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